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Jeth July, 1919.

Refering to later to you of the 30th May and your

reply of the 14th instant,relative to the proposed removal

to a new sit of the house occupied by Peter Francis, which

house seemed by Peter Thomas, I beg to say that

it is considered advisable for you to obtain the consent

of the owner of the house before understanding to move it.

an Esqr.,

Endian Agent,

Perth, N.B.
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